
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  

 

NtM No 115 of 2025                                                 26th September 2025 

   

  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Firth of Forth 

 

Braefoot West Jetty Transit Mark Temporary Removal 

 
Mariners are advised that the Braefoot West Jetty transit mark indicated in the below chart will be 
temporarily removed for essential maintenance on Monday 29th September 2025 for a period of 
around two weeks.  
 

 
 

Status of previously published notices:  

 

Nos 19, 36, 48, 64, 68, 70, 78, 87, 90, 98, 109,110, 113 and 114 of 2025 remain in force. 

Issued by: 
 
Craig Hutchison 

Marine Manager - Grangemouth  


